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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: Wednesday, April 10
City Engineer Takes Position with WSP; Will Continue as Contract Employee on an Interim Basis
During today’s Board of Works meeting, a contract was approved to instate former City Engineer Adam Leach as a contract employee while the City searches for a new full time Engineer. Leach, who has a background in Civil Engineering and Construction Management, has served the city since November, 2021. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]On April 1st, Leach accepted a remote position with WSP Global Inc., the nation’s largest engineering corporation. He will be staying in the Muncie community, and will continue to consult with the City on the projects that have already been started. The City is searching for a new full time Engineer to oversee the public works department and assist with projects throughout the city, including roads, parks, sidewalks, and more. 
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